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Pre-Order and Release Date Advisory Notice 
 

At the Full Commission meeting of the South Carolina Workers’ Compensation Commission on 

May 18, 2015, the Commission voted to revise the implementation date for the 2015 Medical 

Services Provider Manual (MSPM) to September 1, 2015.  The Commission anticipates release 

of the MSPM data to stakeholders in mid-August 2015.    

 

To request release notification and to pre-order the 2015 MSPM, please contact the Commission 

at gduffield@wcc.sc.gov and include “2015 MSPM pre-order” in the subject line.  Copies of the 

manual may be purchased in print text, or electronically for single user or multi-user licensing, at 

the purchase price listed in the table below.  Invoices will be generated upon shipment.  

 

Format 2015 Fee 

South Carolina’s Medical Services Provider Fee 

Schedule - Printed Text 

$150.00 

Digital Media – ASCII file of Data and eBook version of 

the text, delivered electronically, single user license 

only 

$350.00 

For Multi-user licensing Digital Media, incremental, per 

user price for each user above the first  

$25.00 

 

All other questions concerning the MSPM should be forwarded to bamick@wcc.sc.gov.     

 

Please note that the 2015 MSPM release does not affect SC Workers’ Compensation Hospital 

and Ambulatory Surgical Center payment manuals/fee schedules.   
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Director of Insurance and Medical Services 
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